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September 11, 2020 
 
C.U.S.D. Elementary Families, 
 
As Dr. Camille Casteel shared in her video communication, we are excited to welcome 
your children as they return to any of our 31 elementary schools across Chandler Unified 
School District in the coming weeks.  Our staff is prepared to provide a safe, nurturing 
environment for in-person learning.  
 
As we return, we will work collaboratively to maximize everyone’s health and safety. We 
need your support. Here are a few ways that you can help us support safe in-person 
learning: 
 
 Check your child’s temperature before leaving for school. If your child has a 

temperature of 100.4 or higher, we ask you to keep them home and contact your 
health care provider 
 

 Check for Covid-19 like symptoms before sending your child to school. If your child 
is exhibiting any of the following symptoms, we ask you to keep them home and 
contact your health care provider 

o Chills 
o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
o Fatigue 
o Muscle or body aches 
o Headache 
o New loss of taste or smell 
o Sore throat 
o Congestion or runny nose 
o Nausea or vomiting 
o Diarrhea 
o Any other symptom of illness, whether or not you feel it is related to Covid-19 

 
 We ask that if your student becomes ill during the day to please prioritize the pick-

up of your child. Please update your contact information in Infinite Campus if it has 
changed. 

  



 
 Ensure your child has a face covering before leaving school and review how to 

properly wear it. Face coverings are mandated by the County and our school 
district. It is our goal to open our schools to in-person learning and to be able to 
remain open throughout the year. Please send your child with a face covering, and 
remind your child not to share their face covering. If a student arrives without a face 
covering for any reason we will provide a disposable face mask so your child may 
participate with in-person learning. 

 
All elementary schools have mitigation plans in place, and staff will take care in assisting 
our students with mitigation procedures. 
 
Please know we are here to support your family, along with our students and staff in a 
positive manner as we return to in-person instruction and learning. We are prioritizing 
everyone’s safety and health as we come back to school, and we anticipate and 
appreciate your support. 
 
Yours in Education, 

 
Franklin R. Narducci 
Assistant Superintendent for Elementary Education 


